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Melissa Garber

From: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 4:22 PM

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Long, Bradford

Subject: RE: Parcel 03238-003

 

External Sender - From: ("Morgan, Dan" 
<Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>)  
This message came from outside your organization.  

   

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in 
unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.  
    Melissa, 

 

Yes, permit #2023-A-292-00040 for Alex Norton was approved, constructed, and accepted by the department. Good to 

go! Thank you. 

 

 

  Dan Morgan 

386-961-7066 
 

 

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 3:10 PM 

To: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>; Long, Bradford <Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Parcel 03238-003 

 

EXTERNAL	SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments. 

 

Good afternoon, 

I received an application for the above parcel with the proposed access below. Please advise if you have received 

an application and approved. Thank you! 
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“All that is gold does not glitter, 

not all those who wander are 

lost; the old that is strong does 

not wither; deep roots are not 

reached by the frost.” 

 

Melissa Garber 

Administrative Supervisor 

Columbia County  

Building and Zoning 

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21 

Lake City, Florida 32055 

Ph (386) 758-1008 

 


